March 16, 2011

Attn: David Stawick, Secretary of Commission
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre

1155 21* Street NW

Washington, DC 20581

RE: Position Limits on Silver

Dear Secretary Stawick:

Would like you to seriously consider the proposal on position limits for silver. Please consider
the proposed formula in silver, Current formula is high in relation to the reality of the market.

Please consider a 1500 contract position limit for silver.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff White
Concerned Citizen



